
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 27th February 2023 

RE: Year 9 Parents Evening, 5-7pm Thursday 9th March 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

I am inviting you to the Year 9 Parents Evening to discuss your child’s progress on Thursday 9th March 

from 5-7pm. The Parents Evening is taking place at the main school site: 

The Clock Mill 

Three Mill Lane 

Bromley-by-Bow 

London E3 3DU 

The evening will be your opportunity to discuss the academic progress of your child with their subject 

teachers, form tutor and myself. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 9th March. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ibrahim Kasisari 

Head of Year 9 


